
 

 

Our new home is located in the 

Zanesville Community School, 

previously known as Grover Cleveland 

Middle School, at the corner of Pine 

Street and Pershing Road. The room 

is more spacious with better 

possibilities of displaying memorabilia.  

With an area for our office, it will also 

be where general membership 

meetings will be held beginning with 

the next meeting scheduled for Thursday, 

August 11 at 7:00 pm.  Parking and 

handicapped accessibility will be more user-

friendly as well. 

We encourage all members and friends to 

come and see our new location beginning at 

our August meeting.  We wish to thank Terry 

Martin and Kevin Appleman for facilitating 

this move and to the custodial crew for 

making the room ready to occupy.   

The mailing address and phone number for 

the Association will remain the same – 160 

North Fourth Street, Zanesville, OH  43701 

and 740-588-5563.   
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Center.  As a result, the association was given a 
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S ince 1966, Spirit, Pride and Determination has been 
kept kicking high with the Zanesville Devilettes under 

the leadership of Mr. Wayne Carpenter, affectionately known as 
“Mr. C”. With this year marking the 45th anniversary of the award 
winning dance team, Devilettes from all over will take part in a 

reunion celebration at the beginning of the 46th season, September 9th and 10th. More than 600 
former Devilettes have been contacted for the reunion celebration which includes a football halftime 
performance and social, tours of the new Zanesville High School and a reunion dinner. Links to 
more information may be found on Facebook at www.zanesville.k12.oh.us under ZHS Devilette 
Reunion or by emailing devilettereunion@yahoo.com with Beth Harsch as the contact person. 
 
“Mr. C” continues to instill the Spirit, Pride and Determination values in the Zanesville Devilettes 
with thrilling halftime performances during football and 
basketball seasons. A member of the Zanesville City Schools 
Hall of Fame, Wayne Carpenter graduated from Zanesville 
High School in 1962 and obtained degrees in English and 
French from Ohio University. He began teaching French at 
Zanesville High School in 1966 and taught for 30 years. 
Devilettes past and present will recognize “One more time” as a 
many times heard encouragement from Mr. C. In September it 
will be a once in a lifetime sight to see so many Devilettes on 
the field for one more time.    

“ONE MORE TIME” 

Devilettes Celebrate 45 Years 

http://www.zanesville.k12.oh.us
mailto:devilettereunion@yahoo.com


“You can celebrate 

a significant 

occasion, 

remember a loved 

one, commemorate 

a milestone or 

recognize someone 

special with an 

honorary or 

memorial gift in 

their name to the 

Zanesville Alumni 

Association. Your 

donation will honor 

your friends or 

loved ones and 

help sustain our 

Zanesville Alumni 

Association.” 
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     Donor’s Name                                                                                                                 ZHS Class of 

     In Memory of                                                                                                                   ZHS Class of 

     In Honor of                                                                                                                      ZHS Class of 

     May we publish, not the amount, but your name and the person (s) in whose memory/honor you are contributing?       

         Yes       No 

Contribution Amount    $ 

   Zanesville Alumni Scholarship          Please send your contribution to: 

          Zanesville Alumni Association 
          Zanesville City Schools Administrative Center 
         160 North Fourth Street 
         Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

Alumni Giving 
The Alumni Association gratefully acknowledges these Contribu-

tions to the Scholarship Fund since October 2010: 

James J. Burkhart, Class of 1955 

Patricia Barker Burkhart, Class of 1958 

Donna Newman Haines, Class of 1959 

Vickie L. Kennedy, Class of 1971 

Ralph F. Lowry, Class of 1960 

Bill McConnell, Class of 1951 

In Memory Of: 
L. Doug Bone, by  Beverly A. Smith Bone, Class of 1960 

Robert B. Fell Sr., by  Betty C. Fell, Class of 1949 

Doris Elliott, by Sharlene Goff Ward, Class of 1967 

Robert & Mabel Hartsook, by Andrew W. Hartsook, Class of 1960 

Robert & Mabel Hartsook, Jan E. Reyes, Class of 1964 

Darrell Lear, Class of 1965, by Daniel Hennessey, Class of 1956 

Jeff Prindle, Class of 1958, by Marty Esterline Prindle, Class of 1959 

Pauline Carney Schluessler, by Paul E. Schluessler, Class of 1960 

Darrell Lear, Class of 1965, by Sharlene Goff Ward, Class of 1967 

Esther Wadlow Wible, by Ronald L. Wible, Class of 1949 

We Remember . . . 
The Zanesville Alumni Association extends heartfelt sympathy to the family of Paul 
Langland, who passed away on March 15, 2011. Paul came to the Zanesville City 
Schools from the Southwestern City Schools, Grove City, Ohio, in the fall of 1968. Dur-
ing his tenure, Paul served as assistant principal of Zanesville High School, Principal at 
Roosevelt Junior High and Grover Cleveland Junior High and Principal at Zanesville 
High School. He retired in 1999. 

Paul Langland 



ZANESVILLE CITY SCHOOLS HALL OF FAME 
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T 
he Zanesville City Schools Hall of Fame was 
established in 2007 and inducted its first class 
the following year. It was established to 

recognize and perpetuate the names of those men 
and women who have displayed outstanding ability in 
or have contributed meritorious service to the 
prestige and progress of the Zanesville City Schools 
in recognized high school sports, academics, 
business, fine arts, education and/or other curricular 
or extra-curricular activities, service to school or 
community through military service and/or 
government service, and humanitarian pursuits. 
Nominees must have graduated high school no less 
than seven years prior to nomination. Coaches must 
not have coached in the previous five years.  
 

The Class of 2011 was inducted during ceremonies held at the new Zanesville High School on Saturday, May 
14, 2011.   
 
Listed here are the four groups of distinguished inductees: 
 
Class of 2008 - Mr. Ron L. Apperson ‘53, Mr. James L. Burrier ‘34, Vice Admiral Albert M. “Bert” Calland III,  
retired ‘70, Mr. Wayne Carpenter ‘62, Mr. Kevin D. Martin, Jr. ‘01, Mrs. Paula Thomas McColl ‘66, Ms. 
Michele Redman ‘84, Dr. & Mrs. J. Diehl Sulsberger, Mr. Fred R. Taylor ‘43, Mr. Donis E Toler, Sr. ‘55. 
  
Class of 2009 – Mrs. Mary Ann Boyd Bucci ‘61, Dr. C. Brent DeVore ‘58, Mr. Bob Gaiters ‘56, Mr. Ronald 
“Buster” Howe ‘88, Mr. Bob Johnson ‘65, Mr. Jay Payton ‘91, Mr. Don Stahl, Mr. Jonathon Thomas ‘81, Mr. 
George Vlerebome, The Honorable Howard “Butch” Zwelling ‘54. 
  
Class of 2010 - Mr. Chuck Bryant ‘58, Mr. Mark Dantonio ‘74, Mr. Forest Farmer ‘59, Dr. Harley Flack ‘61, Dr. 
Gottlieb “Bud” Friesinger ‘47, Ms. Erika Goins ‘94, The Honorable Perry Jackson ‘14, Mr. Mark Mees ‘79, Mr. 
Jim Sayer ‘58, Dr. Charles Thomas ‘02. 
  
Class of 2011 - Mr. Tim Coffey ‘57, Mr. Trafford Dick ‘44, Mr. Clarence Jones ‘59, Mr. Tom Lyall ‘64, Mr. 
Stanley Morse ‘49, Mr. Norris Schneider, Mr. John Simpson ‘68. 

 
Nominations are now being accepted for the Class of 2012, the fifth group to be inducted into our Hall of 
Fame. If you wish to submit a nomination for consideration by the induction committee, please complete the 
downloadable nomination form that can be found by clicking on the Hall of Fame link located at 

www.zanesville.k12.oh.us or call the central office at 740-454-9751 and ask for a form to be sent to you. 

Please also include any supplemental information that would assist the committee in fully assessing a 
nominee's candidacy. The deadline for the nominations for the Class of 2012 is Friday, September 16, 2011. 
Unelected nominations remain valid for three (3) years. 

 
 

Please be aware that any information sent through your computer to you from 
www.alumniclass.com and offering  memberships/merchandise in the name of 
“Zanesville High School Alumni” is NOT connected to the official Zanesville Alumni 
Association operating directly out of the Zanesville City Schools.  Money sent to the 
website listed above is not used locally for our organization, scholarships or other 
endeavors of the official Zanesville Alumni Association. 

http://the
http://www.alumniclass.com
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Friday evening July 1st was the 
beginning of a weekend of events 
to celebrate the 60th anniversary of 
the class of 1951’s graduation 
from Lash High School (ZHS). 

107 classmates and guests met at 
Y-Park Central (previously known 
as Armco Park) for a cookout ca-
tered by Papa Chuck’s restaurant.  
Good friends, good food, and good 
weather contributed to a success-
ful and enjoyable evening.  On 
Saturday morning a tour of the 
new ZHS was given to approxi-
mately 45 attendees.   They en-
joyed comparing the new modern 
school, and all its conveniences 

and new technologies with the old Lash building that they attended.  The VFW Hall was the site chosen for the gala 
Saturday night affair. Led by Barbara Adams White, the 16 member reunion committee planned a group photo of class-
mates, decorations, and a buffet dinner for 139 classmates and guests.  After dinner a Barber Shop Quartet enter-
tained.  Chuck Hunt and his keyboard played music from their era for dancing and reminiscing and renewing old friend-
ships.  The week-end was a success and they think they should do another reunion in 2 years. 

Memories! 

Class of 1946: Class of 1946 will meet at the Zanesville Country Club on Saturday, August 26th 2011. Whitten Mauk is in 
charge of this 65th year reunion. 

Class of 1956: Alice Bryan, Class of 1956 treasurer, reports an August 19th get together at the VFW Hall. Classmates 
and guests will tour the new ZHS building. The 55th Reunion will take place on Saturday, August 20th at the Zanesville 
Country Club with a buffet dinner and dance planned. On Sunday August 21st a brunch will be held at Bryan Place. 

Class of 1961: 50th Year Reunion Class of 1961 will be held at the Zanesville Country Club on Saturday, September 24 th.  
The festive week-end will start with a casual evening at Eaglesticks, then a tour of the new ZHS building on Saturday and a 
Sunday Cruise on the Lorena Sternwheeler.  For more information JoAnn can be reached thru her e-mail: 
jsummers42@aol.com. 

Class of 1966: 45th Year Reunion for the Class of 1966 will be held on Saturday, August 6th 2011 at the VFW Hall.  
Contact Cinda Cooper (740) 453-9911 or Linda Ely (740) 872-3640 for more information. 

Class of 1971: Class of 1971 will meet at the VFW Hall on Saturday, August13th for their 40th Reunion.  For information 
contact Gloria Kreis at (740) 453-8202. 

Class of 1976: ZHS Class of 1976 will celebrate their 35th Reunion at the Zanesville Country Club on Saturday, 
September 3rd.  More information is available by contacting Shelley Winters Fuller, class secretary, thru her e-mail: 
shelleyfuller@hotmail.com 

Class of 1981: Mary Jo Mason Townsend is in charge of the Class of 1981’s 30th Year Reunion being held at Bryan’s 
Place on August 20th.  Dinner is from 6:00—8:00 and party from 8:00—12:00. Mary Jo’s  address is 2231 Plane Tree Court, 
Columbus, Ohio 43235. 

Class of 1986: ZHS Class of 1986 will hold their 25th Class Reunion on September 30 and October 1st 2011. For more 
information contact Larry Dickinson thru his email: adickinson67@hotmail.com. 

If you would like to have information here about your Class Reunion or posted on the Zanesville Alumni Website,    

 please contact donnameyer42@hotmail.com with your plans.  

ZHS Class Reunions By Donna Meyer 

mailto:donnameyer42@hotmail.com


Christopher Alec Thompson is the Zanesville 
Alumni Association 2011 Scholarship recipient.  
For his four years at Zanesville High School, 
Chris took all honors and advanced placement 
classes.  He also received college credit by 
participating in the Post Secondary Program at 
Ohio University-Zanesville and in classes offered 
from the University of Findlay.  Besides being 
busy and focused with academics, Chris was also 
captain of the tennis team, an inductee to the 
National Honor Society and President of Key 
Club.  Chris will attend Ohio University in Athens 
this fall, where he ultimately plans to achieve a 
doctoral degree in Physical Therapy.  Chris’s 
parents are Marcia and Victor Thompson and are 
both graduates of Zanesville High School.  

The Zanesville Alumni Association, originally 
formed in 1994 and reformed in 2010, has always 
believed that education and academic 

achievement are important.  Each year since its beginning, the association has awarded a 
scholarship to a deserving senior.  Memberships, fundraisers, and generous gifts and 
memorial donations help the association award scholarships annually to graduates.  With 
several applications received this year by the scholarship committee, the association was 
proud to present the 2011 Zanesville Alumni Association scholarship of $1000 to Chris 
Thompson at the ZHS Awards Banquet held in May. Below are all those students who have 
received scholarships over the years:  

THE ZANESVILLE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION PRESENTS 

THE 2011 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 
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1996 Leah Hauser  2002 Sherri Oliver  2007 Ashley Gordon 
1997 Brian Paul  2003 Tyler Shepfer  2008 Lauren Brooks 
1998 Amy Bell  2004 Kara Hinton   Kylee Hamilton 
 Jamie Schulthesis 2005 Erica Alexander 2009 Bree Grosshandler 
1999 Jessica Davis   Jordan Thompson 2010 Hannah Harp 
2000 Alicia Gordon  2006 Alexis Hartman 2011 Christopher Thompson  
2001 Jennifer Lynn Allen  Larry Nolan 

To include new graduates in our growing membership, the Zanesville Alumni Association 

was pleased to present each graduate an association membership good through December 

2012 at the Awards Banquet in May. We wish these young people a happy and fulfilling life 

as they continue their educations, choose their careers and become productive members of 

our community.  It is the intent of the Association to continue this presentation to future 

graduates. 

Pictured from left to right: Janice McFerren, 
Zanesville Alumni President; Chris Thompson, 
2011 Scholarship Recipient; and Beth Harsch, 
Zanesville Alumni Secretary. 



Zanesville Alumni Night at Adornetto’s 
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Adrian Adornetto of Adornetto’s Pizzeria on Maple Avenue extended the opportunity to the Zanesville 
Alumni Association (ZAA) on April 11, 2011 to hold an “Alumni Gathering” to kick off their membership 
drive. What a wonderful opportunity it turned out to be! Many graduates of ZHS from various graduat-
ing classes met in what was a “Mini-Reunion” type of atmosphere. 

Alumni member Ron Bucci set the event in motion by making the arrangements with Adrian and many 
alumni members worked very hard on the first major fund raiser of the newly organized Alumni Associ-
ation. 

One of the goals of the ZAA is to award a scholarship to a graduating senior at ZHS each year. In order 
to accomplish this goal, the membership must hold fund raisers to raise money. Membership dues also 
contribute to this fund. 

Due to Adrian’s generosity, over $2500.00 was raised. This was accomplished by Alumni members 
working hard on obtaining food orders throughout the lunch and dinner hours, and by obtaining new 
Alumni memberships. Many thanks to the ZHS Cheerleaders, Devilettes, and Football players who 
generously gave of their time to work in the restaurant that evening! In addition, we would like to thank 
the Zanesville Barbershoppers for providing entertainment that evening. 

It was a wonderful blend of past and present Blue Devils working together with pride and spirit for a 

common goal! 
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Phone: 740-588-5563 
E-mail:  
zaa@zanesville.k12.oh.us 

Contact Us At: 
Zanesville Alumni Association 
ZCS Administration Center 
160 North Fourth Street 
Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

Zanesville Alumni Officers 

Janice Thaxton McFerren, President 

Class of 1959 

Sharlene Goff Ward, Vice-President 

Class of 1967 

Beth Harsch, Secretary 

Class of 1974 

Wayne Carpenter, Treasurer 

Class of 1962 

We’re On the Web! 
www.zanesville.k12.oh.us 

 

      ZANESVILLE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

      ZCS ADMINISTRATION CENTER  

      160 NORTH FOURTH STREET 

         ZANESVILLE, OHIO 43701 

Dues cover membership for calendar year in which they are paid.  

      Zanesville Alumni Association Membership 

 
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
   Last           First                              MI                         Maiden                        Class of 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
                                  Street             City                                       State                      Zip 
 
Email Address: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Home Phone #________________________________  Cell # ________________________________________________ 
 $10 yearly dues           $150 Lifetime dues             $50.00 dues for 50 year alumni 

 
How do you want to receive your newsletter?  (Circle One)               Email             US Mail 
Make Checks Payable To and Mail This Form to: 

Zanesville Alumni Association 
Zanesville City Schools Administration Center 
160 North Fourth Street 
Zanesville, OH  43701 

 The Zanesville Alumni Association is an Ohio non-profit corporation and is currently in the 
process of seeking tax-exempt status with both the federal and state governments. As a tax 
exempt charitable and educational organization recognized under Section 501 C 3 of the IRS 
Code, although association membership dues are not tax deductible, the association may solicit 
and accept contributions and donations to support its charitable  and educational purposes while 
at the same time assure contributors and donors that their contributions and gifts will be tax 

deductible. 

NEXT MEETING 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10 

7:00 p.m. 

ZANESVILLE 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL 


